
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2023 

 

 

 

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction  

P O Box 7841  

Madison, WI 53707  

 

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

 

I am submitting this data errata letter on behalf of the Stevens Point Area Public School District. 

 

It has come to our attention that we incorrectly reported some of our 2021-22 school year data. 

Our Work-Based Learning data had significantly higher participation reported than we 

experienced. This error was due to incorrect course coding in our student information system. 

We have since made the necessary code corrections, and the issue has been corrected for the 

2022-2023 school year. 

 

Please accept this data errata letter to explain the discrepancy in our Postsecondary Preparation 

data for the Stevens Point Area Public School District for the 2021-22 school year. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Brent Gostomski 

CTE Coordinator 

Brent Gostomski, CTE Coordinator 

Stevens Point Area Public School District 

1201 North Point Drive, Stevens Point, WI  54481 

Ph: (715) 345-5503 

Prepare Each Student To Be Successful 

www.pointschools.net  


